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" GARY K. CRANE, Ph.D. 40 Lane Road
Executive Vice President, Environmental Fairfield. NJ 07004
973 882 7248
Fax 973 862 4167

E-mail: Gary_Crane@QOgden-Energy.com

12 February 1999 | | RECEIVED |
FEB 15 1999

BUREAU OF
AIR REGULATION

Ms. Cindy Phillips, P.E.
Bureau of Air Regulation .
Florida Department of Environmental Protection

SUBJ: Request for Extension of Time
DEP File No. 0690046-002-AC

Dear Ms. Phillips:

Please accept this correspondence as a request for an extension of time to formally respond to
your letter of 12/1/98. In order to fully address the Department’s comments, it is necessary to
obtain additional data, including emissions data from stack testing. We believe that an additional

90 days should be sufficient to obtain the data and respond to your questions.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Brian Bahor at
(973) 882-7236 or Mr. Jason Gorrie at (973) 856-2917 if additional measures are necessary.

Sin/ggly, N
Gary Cra:j

Executive Vice president

Distribution
Jason Gorrie
Brian Bahor




Department of
Environmental Protection

: Twin Towers Office Building
Jeb Bush ' 2600 Blair Stone Road _ David B. Struhs
Governor a Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

February 25, 1999

Mr. Gary Crane
Executive Vice President
Ogden Energy Group, Inc.
40 Lane Road

Fairfield, NJ 07004

RE: Request for Extension of Time
DEP File No. 0690046-002-AC

Dear Mr. Crane:

This letter is to inform you that your request has been granted for a 90-day extension of.
time to complete your response to my 12/1/98 request for additional information. My
tracking system indicates that an extension of exactly 90 days would make the due date
June 5, 1999, whichis a Saturday. Therefore, I am extending your response deadline to
Monday, June 7, 1999.

If you have any questibns concerning this matter, please call me at (850)921-9534.

Sincerely,

Cindy L. Phllllps PE.
Bureau of Air Regulation

c: Mr. Brian Bahor, Ogden
Mr. Jason Gorrie, Ogden
Mr. David Crowe, Lake Co. Solid Waste
Ms. Valerie Fachs, Lake Co. Attorney’s Office
Ms. Rhonda H. Gerber, Lake Co. Commissioner
- Ms. Edith Coulter, DOH

“Protect, Conserve and Manage Ficride's Eavironinent and Mo lecoustes”

Printed on recycled paper.
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FEB 15 1999

BUREAU OF
AIR REGULATION

Ms. Cindy Phillips, P.E.
Bureau of Air Regulation
Florida Department of Environmental Protection

SUBJ: Request for Extension of Time
DEP File No. 0690046-002-AC

Dear Ms. Phillips:

Please accept this correspondence as a request for an extension of time to formally respond to
your letter of 12/1/98. In order to fully address the Department’s comments, it is necessary to
obtain additional data, including emissions data from stack testing. We believe that an additional
90 days should be sufficient to obtain the data and respond to your questions.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Brian Bahor at
(973) 882-7236 or Mr. Jason Gorrie at (973) 856-2917 if additional measures are necessary.

Slncerely,

Doy O

Gary Crane
Executive Vice president

Distribution
Jason Gorrie
Brian Bahor
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